
COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA
Department of General Services 600 North 5th Street

Richmond, Virginia 23219-3691
(804) 648-4480

FAX (804) 692-0416

Division of Consolidated Laboratory Services

John DeRosa
H2O Quality Laboratory a Division of Prince William Water
P.O. Box 2266
Woodbridge VA 22195

VELAP ID:  460012

Dear John DeRosa:

06/13/2025

The Division of Consolidated Laboratory Services (DCLS) has accredited H2O Quality 
Laboratory a Division of Prince William Water  pursuant to the provisions of  1VAC30-46 and 
The NELAC Institute (TNI) 2016 Standard. Certificate number 13373 and the corresponding 
Scope of Accreditation are enclosed.  This certificate expires 06/14/2026.  The certificate must 
be conspicuously displayed in the laboratory along with the associated Scope of  Accreditation.

Please note that your laboratory is required to notify the Virginia Environmental Laboratory  
Accreditation Program (VELAP) in writing of any changes in key accreditation criteria within  
30 calendar days of the change per 1VAC30-46-90 A.  This requirement includes changes in 
ownership, location, key personnel, and major instrumentation.

To maintain accreditation, the laboratory must continue to comply with 1VAC30-46.  This 
includes ongoing satisfactory proficiency testing. The method checklists used by VELAP in the 
on-site assessment process are available upon request as a supplement to internal audits.

Please direct all correspondences and questions regarding accreditation to your laboratory's lead 
assessor, Travis Harris, at travis.harris@dgs.virginia.gov or (804) 648-4480 x301.

Sincerely yours,

Cathy Westerman
Manager, Laboratory Certification Program
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